
Pittsburgh Comprehensive Municipal Pension Trust Fund 

Notice of Availability of Proposal for Professional Services 

September 28, 2022 

The Pittsburgh Comprehensive Municipal Pension Trust Fund has issued a 

Request for Proposals (RFP) for a Local Emerging Manager to provide investment 

services. The specifications related to the services requested are set forth in the RFP 

which is available at the City of Pittsburgh’s website at www.pittsburghpa.gov/finance. 

In order to compete for the professional services, a proposer must complete all required 

attachments and disclosures set forth in the RFP.   

http://www.pittsburghpa.gov/finance

